From: Phil Culling

To:

Cc:

Subject: FW: OIA request: Greenhouse gas footprint and policies
Date: Tuesday, 21 July 2020 5:10:57 PM

Dear ||

Kia ora,

| am replying to your OIA request on behalf of the New Zealand Walking Access Commission.

The New Zealand Walking Access Commission is a very small Crown Agency with 11 staff and a
budget of $3.4 million

Questions/Answers in Yellow

- What was the agency's total greenhouse gas footprint in the most recent year in which records
exist (if such records exist)? Please provide a breakdown of those emissions if they are available.
We do not keep any records of the Commission’s greenhouse gas footprint.

- Does the agency have a policy of requiring employees and/or contractors to offset work-related
emissions, eg domestic or international flights?

The Commission does not travel internationally and has limited travel domestically. We do not
have a policy to offset omissions.

- Does the agency have an emissions reduction plan, or emissions reduction targets, either in
place or in development? If so, please provide details of the plan and/or targets.

The Commission does not have an emissions reduction plan, or emissions reduction targets, we
do however encourage the use of public transport where possible and have an office use
snapper card that office staff can use if required.

Please let me know if you need any further information.

Regards
Phil
Phil Culling

Deputy Chief Executive

New Zealand Walking Access Commission | Ara Hikoi Aotearoa

P: (04) 8158512 | m: 027 815 8521 w: www.walkingaccess.govt.nz

A: Level 15, Majestic Centre, 100 Willis Street, Wellington / PO Box 11181, Manners
Street, Wellington 6142

Promoting access in the outdoors





